Tel: 01274 639377 Fax: 01274 648412 Email: office@peelpark.bradford.sch.uk

## www.peelpark.eschools.co.uk



4th December, 2019

## **Nursery Events**

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

As we approach Christmas, we have a variety of different things happening in Nursery.

We are inviting you to our Christmas sing alongs which will take place as follows:

Morning children – the sing along will take place on **Thursday 19<sup>th</sup> December** from 11:00-11:15.

Afternoon children - the sing along will take place on **Thursday 19<sup>th</sup> December** from 2:30-2:45

We hope you can join in with the singing!

Also, our Christmas parties will be held on **Thursday 19<sup>th</sup> December**, at the normal nursery session times. Children can come to school in their party clothes and we will provide all of the party food.

Nursery will close on Thursday 19<sup>th</sup> December for Christmas and will reopen in the New Year on Monday 6<sup>th</sup> January 2019 at 8:30am.

We look forward to seeing you all soon. Thank you for your continued support.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Hendry, Mrs Loker, Mrs Khan, Mrs l'Anson & Mrs Jagpal

Mrs Hendry, Mrs Loker, Mrs Khan, Mrs l'Anson & Mrs Jagpal











